
January 10, 2025 

 

 

Dear UConn Husky family member: 

 

This email includes information about upcoming housing deadlines that may be applicable to your UConn 

student. 

 

Important Dates | Residential Life 

 

• The 2025-2026 housing application is available now.  Students can apply in their MyHousing 

account and can review criteria for eligibility in the housing contract, found here: 
https://reslife.uconn.edu/living-on-campus/policies/. 

• If a student plans to live off campus, they do not need to complete this housing application. 

• Housing cancellation fees begin after March 1.  If a student is considering cancelling their 

application or housing assignment, they should review the Important Dates page Important Dates 

Residential Life  and cancellation information. 

• Students eligible to choose their Fall 2025 housing will be notified in February and will receive 

more detailed selection information in March.   

 

If any of this information may be applicable to your student, please review with them, and remind them to 

check their email regularly.  Email notifications from Residential Life typically have a subject line of 

“UConn Housing:”, for easy recognition. 

 

We recommend that you and your students follow us on social media Facebook and Instagram for timely 

information and updates.   

 

We can be reached at livingoncampus@uconn.edu for any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Department of Residential Life 

livingoncampus@uconn.edu 

www.reslife.uconn.edu  
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